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December Newsletter 2023 

Reminder Dates  
 We break up on Saturday 16th December and return on Saturday 6th January 2024. 

Show Packs 
 These along with consent forms will be handed out very soon to your child/ren 

during lessons – 1 per family.  
 Additional copies can be downloaded from the website. 

Show 2024 
 Please take note of all rehearsal times and arrive with plenty of time to change 

with hair and make-up pre-done if at all possible.  
 Please note that flesh coloured underwear is required for the show. 
 Those needing help with hair and make-up please pre-book a slot via email. 

Graduate students are providing this service on both rehearsal and show days. 
 Help is needed on Friday 26th January from 18.30 at Liphook Junior School to 

prepare for the weekend. Please email to let us know if you are available, we really 
need the support. Thankyou. 

 Can you all ensure that your child/ren’s shoes and tights are in good condition and 
that they are named? 

 All routines are nearly finished and are currently being polished in lessons. Please 
support your child with regular attendance.  

 Information on tickets will be emailed to everyone, they will go on sale soon. 
 
Thankyou for your continued support. We are all very excited that you will be able 
to come and see our show very soon! 

 
As usual any queries please email either Rebecca or Anne. 
Exam, performance or lesson queries: dance@liphookacademyofdance.co.uk  
Uniform, invoice or admin queries: arr@lemur.co.uk 
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